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Comments: Good morning,

 

I understand the health and care it needs to take care of a national forest like the Bighorn National Forest. As

someone who uses the mountains all the time, I am asking that USFS reconsider the area around Pole Creek

and FS designated area 449 areas for their timber project. That area is heavily used by recreational skiers and

snow-shoers alike during the winter, as well as by horseback riders and hikers in the summer. I worry that the

project will be detrimental to the recreational use of the trails. I ask that you remove those 2 small portions from

the overall project and formally designate them recreational areas for hiking and winter sports alike.

 

Thank you


